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Project No.  060237 Sale Date - 5/17/2006

Plan sheet 75/114 spells out locations for type 2 and type 3 waterproofing for the 10' x 4' culvert.
The combined total of the two bid items (ref. 248 and 249) seems to be way too high for 71' worth of culvert. Can ODOT verify?

Question Submitted: 5/11/2006

Thank you for pointing out an error in quantity.  Because the dollar value of quantity is relatively small compared to 

the total value of the project, the Dept will not delay the scheduled letting of the project in order to issue an 

addendum.  Please prepare your bid based upon the quantities shown in the bidding documents.

1Question Number:

On page 49 of 114, there is an item description for "Item 633 Controller Misc.: Battery Backup System without Enclosure". The 
battery backup system is also shown on the traffic signal wiring diagrams on pages 56 and 59. However, there is no pay item in 
the proposal for this item. 

Are Battery Backup Systems to be provided as part of this project?

Question Submitted: 5/3/2006 2Question Number:

Reference numbers 97 & 98 specify a textured surface lid on the pullbox.  Specifically, what type of textured surface do you 
require?  Do you intend for the 05 spec pullbox tax to be riveted onto the top of the lid - or do you require the lettering to be cast 
into the cover?

Question Submitted: 5/8/2006

A1) The plan note states that the pull box "COVERS SHALL BE GALVANIZED AND HAVE A TEXTURED SURFACE 
FOR SLIP RESISTANCE."  The details of the textured surface can be determined by the contractor.  A2) The label 

just needs to meet CMS 725.08 which permits either it be cast in the lid or part of a stainless steel plate that is 

mechanically attached to the cover.

3Question Number:

Bid Item #223 calls for "Dumped Rock Fill, Type B". Plan sheet 107 calls for "Dumped Rock Fill, Type C". Which is correct?

Question Submitted: 5/9/2006 4Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


